

SAPC e-Note



SAPC e-Note: EXTERNAL INTEGRATED SUMMATIVE ASSESSMENT (EISA) WORKSHOP FOR PHARMACIST'S ASSISTANT (BASIC) – 01 AUGUST 2024

Dear Pharmacist's Assistant,

The South African Pharmacy Council (SAPC) will be conducting a virtual EISA workshop using Microsoft Teams on Thursday, 01 August 2024, from 10h30 to 13h30

You can join the meeting using the following link: https://bit.ly/4dmn6Kb

We have attached a brief introduction to Microsoft Teams to this email to assist you in gaining access to the workshop.

Please feel free to contact the SAPC at psp.eisa@sapc.za.org should you require further assistance.

Yours sincerely,

Vincent Tlala

Registrar/CEO

Accessible quality pharmaceutical services for all

Copyright © 2024 South African Pharmacy Council. All rights reserved. Customer Care: 0861 7272 00, Fax: +27(0)12 321 1492